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Dear «Presidents_Salutation»: 
 
In recognition of your enduring leadership and your gifts of time and resources to Cornell 
University, the Cornell Board of Trustees has elected you a life member of the Cornell 
University Council. I enthusiastically support the board’s acknowledgment of your many 
years of distinguished service to the university. 
  
I hope that as a life member you will continue to engage in the leadership activities that 
first secured your membership on the council. The Joint Annual Meeting of the Council 
and the Board of Trustees remains one of the highlights of the Cornell year. This year's 
meeting will take place October 24–26 in Ithaca. I invite you to join us for this enriching 
and enjoyable event. 
 
Congratulations on your election as a life member. Your leadership and counsel are 
invaluable in sustaining and enhancing Cornell's excellence. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
David J. Skorton 
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